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Our Guiding Statements
Vision

Empowering students to achieve high levels of academic growth
and personal wellbeing and to be responsible citizens who are

locally rooted and globally connected.

Mission
At Qatar Academy Doha we offer a rigorous academic program with
strong Arabic and Islamic Studies. Our school community develops

and challenges learners to be active, internationally-minded citizens
who demonstrate environmental consciousness.

Values
At Qatar Academy Doha we are SAFE, RESPECTFUL

and RESPONSIBLE learners.

Cultivating a Sustainable Mindset 



Director's Message



Director's Message
Dear Parents,

Thank you for being flexible in being able to collect your children from school at 11.00am, rather 
than at your usual time. It has been wonderful that the Education City Stadium has been used for 
the Club World Cup and that it is hosting the final this evening. It is all great preparation for the 
World Cup in 2022 and the impact upon the school has been minimal.

I thought it would be helpful if I outlined the process which we go through if a student or staff 
member tests positive or is a close contact of a positive case. We have a robust system, which is 
tried and tested, and you can have great confidence in it.

As soon as we are alerted (either by the family or the MOPH) that a student at the school has 
tested positive, we collect all the available data about the positive case. When were they last in 
school? Who were their close contacts – students and staff? Which classroom or other rooms 
were used by them? Do the close contacts have any siblings at the school or any other QF school?

We then send all that information to the QF Covid Task Force. They arrange for the classrooms 
etc. used by the student to be deep cleaned and they also do a tracing of the student’s movements 
around the school, using the security camera recordings, to make sure that there are no close 
contacts who have been missed. The information about the positive student and the close 
contacts (staff and students) is also sent by me to the Communicable Disease Centre at the MOPH 
and also to the MOE. We write to all the families whose children are close contacts to inform them 
of the process.

The positive case is placed in home quarantine for 14 days (along with their siblings and parents) 
and all the close contacts also go into quarantine for 14 days. They are all tested by the MOPH at 
the school, usually within 24 hours. If any of them has a positive result, then we start the process 
all over again, to find out their close contacts etc. Any sibling of a close contact, or any other 
secondary contact, remains in quarantine until the negative result of the close contact comes 
through. Once that is negative, the secondary contacts can return to school.

The same process takes place if a staff member tests positive, with their husband or wife and any 
children going into quarantine for 14 days. Students who have been taught by the staff member 
become close contacts and any siblings of the close contacts become secondary contacts. There is 
then the same cleaning operation and testing of close contacts.

At the end of the 14 days quarantine, all positive cases or close contacts need to see a doctor to get 
a “fit to return to school” certificate. Once they send this to the school, they can return to school.

As you can see, we have a thorough process. This robust process, together with the enforcement 
of the proper wearing of masks, good social distancing and regular use of sanitizer and 
handwashing, has meant that we have had no internal transmission between students in the 
Primary School or the Senior School. (The two cases we did have in 2020, were between two 2 
year olds in the EEC and between two staff members.)

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Best wishes,

Stephen Meek



NATIONAL SPORTS DAY 2021

Way to go QAD! Thank you to all parents
who shared how the kids celebrated

National Sports Day
#QADNSD@2021      #QF2021



Grade 3 students are exploring
science concepts while rethinking

and recycling various materials
from around their house.

Sustainability & Science

Innovation and
creativity. Students

engaging in hands-on
learning 



Sustainability in Action

Students are busy planting 
around the school and 
exploring QAD's first 

Garden Tower.

There are two lasting 
bequests we can give our 

children:
One is roots.

The other is wings.
- Hodding Carter, Jr.

QAD Primary continues its mission
towards being certified as an

'Eco school' 

Planting the seeds of tomorrow by
exploring sustainable practices.



Important Notices

Date: Tuesday February 23 

Time: 12:30pm 
Link:  meet.google.com/khk-xkfw-tgs

This workshop is for Parents, Nannies, and Caregivers 
This workshop will address the questions that every parent or caregiver has: 

What are normal behaviors for my child’s age? 
Why is my child behaving like this? 

What can I do to help? 
I think something may be wrong, what should I do? 

How can I arrange my home for virtual learning?

https://meet.google.com/khk-xkfw-tgs


Literature Events 

https://www.qcharity.org/ar/qa/home/futurewriters
https://events.qnl.qa/explore2/AR


Literature Events 

https://events.qnl.qa/storytime678/AR
https://events.qnl.qa/event/xPKe9/AR


Football Opportunity

The Elite Teams Boys football training with the QF/QAD
boys from 1st of February from

3:00 pm to 4:00 pm for the
age groups of 2013, 2014, 2015 and 2016

on the below schedule:

Sundays and Tuesdays: 2013 & 2016 will train.
Mondays and Wednesdays: 2014 & 2015 will train.

If you want more details please contact the Rec Centre
OR register

recreationcentre@qf.org.qa
44540772

*Students can also register at the Pitch on the starting day.

mailto:recreationcentre@qf.org.qa

